TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISS5ION COMPANY
P. D.BOX 1714
DURANGO, COLORADO

PLEASE ADDRESS YOUR December l)‘b 1959

REPLY TQ ATTENTION OF:

R. N. Walker

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission O
1000 Rio Brazos Road -
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Distriect Supervisor

Dear Sir:
Enclosed are original and two copies of Northwest New Mexico
Packer leakage Test and original and four copies of Form C-110

for our USA Walter 0. Berger #h, located in Unit C of Section
22, T26N, R11W, San Juan County, New Mexico.

This is a dually completed Gallup (oil) Dakota (gas-condensate)
well with both zones presently connected to a gas pipeline outlet.

Because we feel the information submitted indicates no communication
between zones, and to run Flow Test #2 and vent the gas to the
atmosphere would necessitate wasting a substantial amount of gas,

we request approval of Form C-110 to allow us to sell the gas while
conducting Flow Test #2.

We would greatly appreciate your early consideration of this request.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY

/M/Mﬂcﬂ/
R. N. Walker
District Production Superintendent
RNW/ah
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